
 
The Greensboro Conservation Commission is seeking 

a new member to serve a 4-year term. 
 
If you have a passion for conserving the environment in which we live, and are 
interested in engaging and educating our community on conservation matters, we 
are interested in hearing from you. This is an opportunity to transfer that passion 
into critical volunteer efforts to protect our local ecosystems; from activities 
focused on specific species to ones that impact whole watersheds.  
 
The GCC meets every other month at the Greensboro Free Library (with optional 
remote attendance). Each commission member is encouraged to identify and lead a 
program that personally interests them. Individuals with the enthusiasm and 
capacity to move projects forward between these regular meetings will excel on 
this commission.  
 
If you are interested in applying please connect with our Chair, Chris Steel 
(chrissteel4@gmail.com), or our Clerk, Will Marlier (will.s.marlier@gmail.com) 
with a brief (one paragraph) summary of relevant experience.  Valid applicants 
must be Greensboro residents. 
 
If you are interested in additional context, you can find it with the following 
resources. 
 

The Greensboro Conservation Commission website: 
https://greensborovt.gov/conservation-commission/ 
 
The Defining Statute for Vermont Conservation Commissions: 
https://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/chapter/24/118 

 


